
As we come to the end of the term, it has been wonderful to reflect back on the work and 

progress that the children have made.  Our teachers thoroughly enjoyed this week’s        

Parents’ Evening to be able to share this with you and to give you an opportunity to see the 

children’s work too.  If you were unable to attend, we will be sending out your child’s Par-

ents’ Evening  Progress Report via PING after the Easter break.  Our local PCSO and our 

Family Practitioner, Diane, came along to the event and spoke with parents.  We will be 

sharing further details about Warrington’s Early Help offer with you via school PING; if you 

feel that you require any support—or are interested in find out what support is available—

please see the information provided or speak to Mrs Mather on the playground who will be 

happy to arrange a meeting with Diane for you. 

Yesterday, it was wonderful to come together at St Oswald’s for our Easter Celebration      

Service, where children from our Year 3, 4 and 5 classes reminded us of the Easter Story.  We 

heard prayers that have been written by children from each class and classes and the whole 

school came together to sign songs of Easter praise.  It was lovely to see a number of family 

members join us in church too. 

Last week in our newsletter, we shared that some children from Year 3 had organised an 

Easter card competition.  They were really pleased that so many children took the time to 

design and make cards and it was such a difficult decision to choose a winning entry.         

Congratulations to Eden who won the Easter card competition and the prize of an Easter egg 

and 20 house points.  In second place was Luella and in third place was Rex, who received 20 

and 10 house points, with all other runners up who entered getting 5 house points each.  

Well done children! 

This week our Link Club opened for bookings for the summer term, along with our                

Enrichment Clubs; these are all bookable via Parent Pay.   Our Diary Dates will also be shared via PING as we move 

into the summer term; we have a range of different events and activities taking place, including our Sports Day and 

Transition Week too.   

On behalf of all members of the Winwick Team, we hope you have a blessed Easter break and look forward to wel-

coming the children back into school on Monday 28th April.  

Mrs Duckett and the Winwick Team  

Our School Vision: ‘In God’s love, aspire and achieve to be the best.’  - Corinthians 16:14 

Headteacher: Mrs Laura Duckett 

Deputy Headteacher: Mr Stuart Nicholls 

Assistant Headteacher: Mrs Kelly Mather 

Chair of Governors: Mrs J Neal     

Email: winwick_primary@sch.warrington.gov.uk  

Our focus value for this half term is… 

HUMILITY  (also, LENT) 

Friday 11th April 2025 

Prayer for the Week…Written by Sofia (Year 3) 

Dear God,  I’m here to say thank you for new life in the spring time; for flowers, birds, new bright leaves and 
the sunshine.  God help us to be kind and loving to everyone, just like you are, especially to those who are 

hurting.  We are thankful that you died for us that day, and we know you are still with us in our hearts. Amen 



    

     

As a church school, our church at St Oswald’s is really important to us.  Our children 

love being able to visit the church to attend services and different events              

throughout the school year and it is important that we support them as part of our 

wider community. 

Each week, we will share information from St Oswald’s with you on our newsletter 

and we will also be sharing different key dates with you about the events in our 

local community that are supporting our church.   

Our joint services are held at: 

Sunday 13th April, 10.30am:  Palm Sunday Communion in Church led by Rev. Pat 

St Oswald’s Church, Golborne Road, Winwick, WA2 8SZ  

Christ Church, Lady Lane, Croft, WA3 7AU 

Newchurch Parish Church, Church Lane, Culcheth, WA3 5ET  

Even though there is always a warm welcome at Church, we advise you to dress according to the 

weather. Please wrap up warm. 

Messy Church 

Messy Church has also resumed and you can keep up with updates on the Facebook page:  

Messy Church - St Oswald's Winwick  

See the Link below for more details about the next Messy Church Session: 

https://www.achurchnearyou.com/church/15319/service-and-events/events/1024754/ 

Please see below message from St Oswald's Church. Please contact them directly if you are 

able to help, many thanks.  

Our Messy Easter is on Good Friday 18th April from 10.30am to 12.30pm. Learn about the 

Easter story through various activities, whilst having lots of fun meeting up with others. We 

will finish with a very short Church Service followed by light refreshments. Admission is free. 

Offers of help are much needed. If you can help run a station (will be set up and ready to go), 

tidy up or able to bring some refreshments then please message us. All help will be greatly 

appreciated.  

www.stoswaldwinwick.church/ 

Thursday Coffee Mornings - ”Warm and Welcome Chat” 

In the church hall from 10.00am to 12pm every other Thursday 
 

"Warm and Welcome Chat" 

 

Everyone is welcome, especially those who are feeling lonely!  Come along to the church hall and meet oth-

er people, have a chat, refreshments available for a small charge of £1.  Please help us spread the word to 

let everyone know!29 February then every 2 weeks afterwards. 

https://www.facebook.com/messychurchstoswaldwinwick/
https://www.achurchnearyou.com/church/15319/service-and-events/events/1024754/
https://www.stoswaldwinwick.church/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Reception: George S 

Year 1:  Charlie C 

Year 2: Teddy D 

Year 3 : Elsie S 

Year 4: Jake T 

Year 5: April SC 

Year 6 : Annika B 

Reception: Coley W 

Year 1:  Patricia O 

Year 2: Eden N 

Year 3: Scarlet O 

Year 4: Alyssa R 

Year 5: Ruth A 

Year 6 : Eva B 

Reception: Sienna G 

Year 1:  Louis C 

Year 2: Seb C 

Year 3: Spencer H & Alba D 

Year 4: Esmay B 

Year 5: Logan S 

Year 6 : Ruby O 

Reception: Avery Mc 

Year 1:  Ada P 

Year 2: Tommy W 

Year 3: Hallie D 

Year 4: George L 

Year 5: Toby D & Jack M 

Year 6 : Noah N 

Reception: Rex P 

Year 1:  Ada P 

Year 2: Bea W 

Year 3:  Isaac A 

Year 4: Eshaal K 

Year 5: Georgina D 

Year 6 : Ila K 

Dojos KS1 -   Year 2 

 KS2 - Year 4 

Attendance : 

 Reception 100% 

Golden Broom:  

Year 6 

Reading Award:  

Year 6 

House Points:  

Isaac Newton 


